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February  

Feb 10th – 3:20pm Y4 London Parents’ Meeting 

Fri 14th – Break the Dress Code Day! 50p per rule   

                break, donations for the PTA 

                PTA Tuck Shop after school on playground 

                Break up for half term  

Mon 24th – INSET Day. School closed to all children  

Tues 25th – Children back for Spring term 2  

                   Choir to Young Voices in Manchester  

Wed 26th – Year 5 doing Escape to Safety at school 

March 

Thurs 6th – World Book Day – see poster & info  

Tue 18th & Wed 19th – Reception & Year 6 Parents  

                        Evenings & Book Look for everyone  

Fri 21st – Own Clothes day for chocolate donation  

Thurs 27th – Fri 28th – Year 4 to London  

April  

Tue 1st – Reports home for Years 1 to 5  

Wed 2nd – PTA Easter Bingo!  

Fri 4th – Break up for Easter Holidays  

Wed 23rd – Back to school for Summer Term 1 

Residentials 2025 

Year 2 to Tattenhall Tue 1st – Wed 2nd July 2025 

Year 6 to Min-y-Don – Mon 7th – Fri 11th July 2025  

 

 

ASK ME ABOUT… 

Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership and parents are aware of what 

their children are learning about and doing in school. 

So, this week, please ask: 

 

Caterpillars: what was in the park  

Butterflies: the dinosaur song 

Reception: finding 1 less 

1M:  the Christian Creation story 

1/2T: the Christian Creation story  

2U: how to solve 63-40= 

3S: the Water Cycle 

3/4T: building bridges-structures 

4I: how bridges can be reinforced 

5McC: the melody I played on the xylophone  

5/6S: my Frida Kahlo-inspired self-portrait 

6T: using percentages to solve problems 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

This year we will be celebrating World Book Day on 

Thursday 6th March. This year, pupils are welcome to 

come dressed as a character from a book (see page 2 

for details of the costume swap shop in the libraries) 

OR they are welcome to come in their pyjamas and 

onesies, ready for an  

exciting day of  

enjoying sharing  

books with friends,  

teachers and other  

classes. A letter will  

be going out soon  

with more info 

and ideas.  

 

STAFFING NEWS!                                                   
We are excited to share with you the news that both 

Mrs Brooks and Miss Underwood are expecting 

babies! Both are due over summer, and we are 

looking forward to welcoming two new Mini Acorns 

to the team. We also want to let our families know 

that next Friday, 14th Feb, Mrs Leadley, our fantastic 

Operations Manager, will be moving on to a new job 

in a school much nearer home. Whilst we will really 

miss her and the wonderful work she does for our 

school; we are happy for her that her commute will 

be much more manageable and allow her a better 

work / life balance. 

 

 



 

 

 

 


